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Looking ahead to September! 
  

 

 

 

Meet the teacher-  

Wednesday 4th September 

(3.15pm)  

Bring your grown up to school-  

Wednesday 16th October 

(2.15pm) 

 

 

Dear Year 3 & 4, 

We are thrilled to embark on this exciting journey with you in September. We look 

forward to the wonderful adventures and discoveries we will share together. 

Our first topic of the year will take us on a fascinating trip back in time to the Stone 

Age. Together, we will explore the intriguing question, "How would you survive in the 

Stone Age?" We'll delve into how people lived during that era, focusing on their food, 

shelter, and clothing. We will also compare their way of life with ours today and learn 

about the challenges Stone Age people faced in Britain. 

On our first day back, we will fully immerse ourselves in our new topic. We'll create our 

own Stone Age art while in "caves" and dive into learning more about life during that 

time! 

Get ready for a year filled with curiosity, learning, and fun. We can’t wait to see all the 

amazing things we will achieve together! 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss Fox, Miss Goodwin, and Mrs Lewis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival-  

Thursday 3rd October (9.30am) 

Y3 ballet sessions with The Royal 

Ballet School-  

5 x weekly sessions within school 

for all Y3 pupils beginning on 

Tuesday 17th September 

 

 


